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7 April 2025 

Roy Hill Infrastructure 
Approval of over-payment rules 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved over-payment rules for Roy Hill Infrastructure.  

Over-payment rules provide for the reimbursement to access holders when a railway owner’s 
revenue exceeds its approved costs and sets out how these reimbursements will be calculated.  

Section 47 of the Railways (Access) Code 2000 requires railway owners to have over-payment rules 
and to submit them to the ERA for approval. The Code was amended in December 2023 to require 
existing railway owners to re-submit their over-payment rules.  

Roy Hill submitted its proposed over-payment rules on 5 January 2025, which the ERA then 
published and called for public submissions. The ERA did not receive any submissions.  

RHI has undertaken to correct some minor formatting errors.  

Roy Hill is required to provide its approved over-payment rules to the ERA by 28 April 2025, after 
which the ERA will publish the rules on its website.  

 

Further information 

General enquiries 
Nathaniel Hanna 
Ph: 08 6557 7997 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 
 
Ph: +61 428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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